
Dear all! 

On Monday, 10th December our school will be visited by representatives from the Koprivnica 

Business Incubator. A presentation of how this institution operates and assists young 

entrepreneurs is to be held by the CEO of said establishment and her assistant. 

All pupils of third and fourth grades interested in learning more about how to turn their ideas 

into successful start-up businesses and what problems can be expected are invited to attend. 

Since the visit is to take place on Monday, the seventh period, it is advisable to contact 

Miodrag Maričić, office 0/007, in order to have absences justified. 

The estimated lecture and question time reserved for this event is about 80 minutes. The entire 

event will be held in English. All those interested in bettering and improving their English 

speaking, understanding and vocabulary skills in this, for our pupils a less known area of 

English, will have opportunity to learn something new. 

Looking forward to your seeing you there. 

Miodrag Maričić, prof. 

   

 

 


